
From: Helen Chadwick <H.Chadwick@harborough.gov.uk>  
Sent: 03 November 2021 14:37 
To: planning@harborough.gov.uk 
Subject: RE: Re-consultation 21/01600/OUT 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this application. 
I note that the applicant is aiming to achieve BREEAM Outstanding, which is very pleasing. 
I look forward to seeing the full plans when they are received, but recognise that the project is 
fulfilling the requirements of Policy CC1. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

Helen Chadwick | Environment Coordinator 

Harborough District Council | Regulatory Services 
 
Tel: 01858 821159  
Mobile: 07936 954624 
Email: h.chadwick@harborough.gov.uk 
Web: www.harborough.gov.uk 
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